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Mr. James Cameron,

Director,

Global Technology Institute,

146 Princeton Street, 

Bistol

Dear Sir,

I have come to know about your institute few days back through a friend, and I am delighted to know that you have been taking the school to greater heights consistently every year. Also, this is remarkable that this school admits only orphans and runs on charities. I really respect and admire your work and would like to help and get associated in this noble task.

I would love to donate 20% of my wages monthly. This amount may not be huge but I hope it will help at least some of the orphans in best possible way. I wish you good health and prosperity so that you continue providing this service to a lot more orphans. I assure you to spread word of doing charity among my colleagues at your institute also.
Thanking you.

Yours truly,

Arnold Shaw
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